

## **Telford Infant School**

Headteacher: Mrs S.A. Oustayiannis

Kelvin Road Lillington LEAMINGTON SPA CV32 7TE

Telephone: (01926) 425544 E.Mail: <u>admin2326@welearn365.com</u>

www.telfordinfant.co.uk

9th January 2020

**Dear Parents** 

After the success of last year's RSPB's 'Big Birdwatch', we have decided to be involved in this exciting event again.

In school we will be taking part in the 'Big Schools' Birdwatch' which takes place during January/February. The children will not only learn how to identify common garden birds, but also about their habitat, what they like to eat and predators. It will hopefully encourage their interest in and enthusiasm for wildlife and they will be 'Citizen Scientists'.

If you are interested in supporting your child's learning further, you can take part in the 'Big Garden Birdwatch' at home. The dates are 26th – 28th January. All you will need is an hour to spare to watch and make a note of birds that visit your garden or local park. All the details can be found on the RSPB website https://www.rspb.org.uk/get-involved/activities/birdwatch/ where you can download your free pack.

If you find out anything interesting, please bring it into school to share.

Happy Birdwatching!

Katie Booth

Science Subject Leader

















